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What Should Laundry Operators Expect From OSHA Under
Biden?
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In an article published in Textile Services, Todd Logsdon discusses what laundry operators can and

should expect from the Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) under President

Biden. He warns these employers to brace for more aggressive workplace safety enforcement and

encourages them to “take actions now to ensure that their safety and health programs comply with

rules that, although not enforced during the Trump presidency, remain in place and govern

American workplaces.”

Click here to read the full article, which was printed in the April 2021 issue of Textile Services.
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